
VERMONT 

112 State Street TTY/TDD (VT: 800-253-0191) 
4th Floor FAX: 802-828-3351 

Montpelier, VT 05620-2701 E-mail: puc.clerk@vermont.gov 
TEL: 802-828-2358 Internet: http://puc.vermont.gov 

State of Vermont 
Public Utility Commission 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Parties in PUC Case Number 20-3731-PET 

From: Holly R. Anderson, Deputy Clerk of the Commission 

Re: Request for Extension of Advance Notice Period pursuant to Sec.3 Act 125

Date: December 14, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

On December 4, 2020, the Town of East Montpelier filed a request for an extension of 
the advance notice period, for an application filed pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248a, with the 
Vermont Public Utility Commission (“Commission”).  The request was filed under Section 3 of 
Act No. 125 of the Vermont Legislature, enacted on July 1, 2020.  An advance notice for a 
project proposed for East Montpelier was filed on November 12, 2020, in Case No. 20-3447-AN. 

Pursuant to the Act, the Commission is required to grant a 30-day extension to the 60-day 
advance notice period if duly requested.  Accordingly, the advance notice period prior to filing 
an application for the proposed project is extended by thirty days. 
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PUC Case No. 20-3731-PET - SERVICE LIST 

Parties: 

Joe Flynn, Secretary 
Vermont Agency of Transportation 
AOT.ePSBNotifications@vermont.gov 
 

(for Vermont Agency of Transportation) 

Matt Chapman, General Counsel 
Vermont Agency of Natural Resources 
anr.notice@vermont.gov 
 

(for Vermont Agency of Natural Resources) 

William J. Dodge, Esq. 
Downs Rachlin Martin PLLC 
199 Main Street  
PO Box 190  
Burlington, VT  05402 
wdodge@drm.com 
 

(for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC) 

C. Bruce Johnson 
Town of East Montpelier 
PO Box 157  
40 Kelton Road  
East Montpelier, VT  05651 
manager@eastmontpeliervt.org 
 

(for Town of East Montpelier) 

*James Porter, Director of Public Advocacy 
Vermont Department of Public Service 
DPS-PA@vermont.gov 
 

(for Vermont Department of Public Service) 

Senior Historic Preservation Review 
Coordinator Survey Archaeologist 
Vermont Division for Historic Preservation 
accd.projectreview@vermont.gov 
 

(for Vermont Division for Historic 
Preservation) 

  
 
 
 
 

 


